
 

Let Your Light Shine 
                                                          Matthew 5:16 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
                                       

 
 

20th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As a ‘Fantastic Finish’ to this term’s science based Study Theme, we are delighted to announce 
that we have organised a trip to Chester Zoo for the children in Squirrels’ class. This trip will 
take place on Wednesday 22nd March.  We will be leaving school promptly after registration 
and will return in time for the end of the school day. 
 
We require your child to wear school uniform, please send your child with a waterproof coat 
and hat and gloves (weather dependent).  In the event of rain, there are plenty of locations at 
the zoo where we can go inside and look at the animals, and lunch will take place in one of the 
many sheltered picnic zones.  Please do not send your child with any spending money as we 
will not be visiting the gift shop. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and water bottle in a small back pack/ruck 
sack, so that the children are able to carry their lunch safely around the zoo. 
 
The cost of this trip which includes entrance and transport is £23.19.  For families who are 
Zoo members the cost will be for transport only which is £13.19 but your child’s pass is 
required for entry so please give this to the office prior to the trip. If you have a zoo pass 
and have not notified us please contact the school office asap. 
  
Payment and consent should be made using our payment facility School Money via the 
following link School Money Parent Log in.  A deposit of £13.19 is required before Friday 
17th February and the balance before Friday 17th March. 
 
If you require financial assistance or would like to spread the cost please speak to Mrs 
Appleby or Mrs Marsden. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss Turrell 
Class Teacher 

Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 

01270 526260 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 
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